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SEPTEMBER 2021 - PROJECT COMPLETE
The Westview Sports Field is now complete and ready for play! The renewed field 
offers a new pro-quality hybrid turf system, shock-pad for improved sports user safety 
performance, new TPE and sand infill as well as fully replaced reinforced backstop mesh.

SUMMER 2021 – FIELD & REPLACEMENT
Construction for the replacement of the Westview Sports Fields’s synthetic turf 
commenced in July 2021 and ran until September of 2021.

PROJECT OVERVIEW
The Parks, Recreation & Culture department planned to renew the Westview Sports Field 
at Westview Secondary school over the summer of 2021. This included the replacement 
of the synthetic turf, the addition of a shock pad underneath this new surfacing, new TPE 
infill and upgrading the backstop fencing with a thicker gauge chain-link mesh.

The existing field was installed in 2006 and the synthetic field surface has lasted well past 
its expected lifespan and requires replacement to continue to provide a safe, playable 
surface. Sports user groups will benefit from the field’s synthetic surface replacement 
which will result in significant improvements to the sports user experience including 
improved safety, durability and playability. 

Questions and comments can be directed to Melissa Coderre, Parks Planning Technician, 
at 604 467-7466 or by email to mcoderre@mapleridge.ca.

PROJECT LOCATION
20950 Wicklund Avenue, Maple Ridge, BC


